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Notes from the Principal, Mrs. Roux …

What an amazing school year we have had. We are down to just a few days left and those days will be spent finishing
up last minute assessments, squeezing in a little more skill development, and allowing students to participate in fun
activities as they prepare to say goodbye to friends and teachers for the summer.

As students wrap up the school year and head home for summer break, teachers will also be wrapping up the year by
digging into this year’s data to determine strengths, challenges and plans for next year. Families will be hearing from
teachers later in the summer to introduce them to their classrooms and teachers for next year. Some decisions are still
to be determined based on the school budget approval and other factors that we will consider over the summer in order
to plan for another incredible year starting on August 29, 2023

I want to wish our 5th grade students the best of luck in middle school next year. It has been a privilege watching them
grow this year. They are all ready for the next exciting chapter in their lives. I also want to say thank you to the parents
of these students. It has been a pleasure working with you to meet your child’s needs.

This will be my last newsletter for this school year. I will reach out over the summer to keep everyone informed of
important decisions and updates regarding next year, with important dates to remember as we gear up for another
fantastic school year. I hope you all have a safe and sunny summer with plenty of opportunities to make special
memories with family and friends.

(email: lroux@rsu3.org school phone: 722-3636 home phone: 568-3980 cell: 323-0990)

Notes from the Office: Important Upcoming Dates…..

June 8 - Spring Concert 1:45 p.m.

June 9 - 5th Grade Celebration

June 12 - Field Day

June 13 - Last Student Day (early release)

June 13 - Budget Referendum - please get out
and vote

June 14 - School Board Meeting
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Check Out What’s Happening at Morse School: Week of 5/29

K/1 What a hot and busy week! We have finally wrapped up end of the year
testing, and I am so proud of how hard everyone has worked to show what
they know and of all the growth that was made this year. We are finishing
up a couple of science mini-units. This week we started learning about the
water cycle including making a “cloud in a box” and monitoring how fast
water evaporates. Next week, we’ll revisit the five senses.

1 We checked our knowledge on plural nouns with a scavenger hunt for
words in the classroom and hallway that we had to add s or es to. Then
we checked our answers using a QR reader on the iPads. During our
workshop rotations this week, students had the opportunity to look at
different seeds with magnifying glasses and write/draw about them, read
books about plants, made a plant life cycle diagram and labeled stages,
and best of all, got to do some dramatic play in the class Flower Shop. In
math we were comparing numbers up to 120 with greater than, less than,
or equal to signs.

4 We’re strengthening our writing skills by completing some fun end-of-year
writing activities. We’re continuing to work on multiplication fluency in
order to divide more fluently. We’ve also had time to celebrate progress in
our classroom! I’m proud of everyone’s hard work!

5 Please join our class on Friday, June 9th to help us celebrate our 5th
graders as they move onto middle school. Our class will walk to the park
around 12:30 where we will meet friends and family for lunch. After that,
the kids would like to challenge the adults to a game of kickball. We will
wrap up the afternoon inside the community building, there at the park, for
the presentation of certificates. I’m looking forward to a fun afternoon to
celebrate all that the 5th graders have accomplished during their time at
Morse Memorial. Permission slips for our walk to the park have already
been sent home. Because we have access to the building, we will do this
on the 9th, rain or shine. We hope to see you all there!

Library This is one of our last weeks of library! We will be working on finishing up
our chapter books and enjoying some picture books. Please remember to
help your students return all their overdue books before the last day! We
still have so many out there that need to come back!

SEL This week at Morse was relaxed and fun! We talked about next year and
then got to enjoy some time on the playground!

Garden Whew, it was a busy week in the school garden! We finished planting
potatoes, planted popcorn, weeded, and watered the garden.

With summer vacation just around the corner, summer garden helpers are
needed. If you are willing to help do a little weeding or watering this
summer, on a one-time or more frequent basis, please let me know! No
experience necessary! Please contact Darcy Johnston at
djohnston@rsu3.org, or leave a message with the office at 722-3636.
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